From: Xu, Shirley

To: gary.shelton@smithsdetection.com
Subject: Smiths Detection, Request for additional information
Date: Monday, May 20, 2013 9:18:22 AM

Smiths Detection, Inc.
06-24000-01E
030-38417

MC 580556

Mr. Shelton,

This refers to your license amendment request dated April 24, 2013. You requested that
adding tow distribution locations in the state of Maryland. In order to continue our review,
we need the following additional information:

10 CFR 30.33 requires you to apply for and obtain a specific license authorizing
possession and use of radioactive material (Na-22) from the state of Maryland or from
wherever licensed material will be possessed. Please submit a copy of your current
Maryland possession license.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. If we do not receive a reply
from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this email, we will assume that you do
not wish to pursue your application.

Sincerely,

Shirley Xw
U.S.NRC/FSME/MSSA/LB
Mail Stop: T8E24
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
(301) 415-7640 (Voice)

(301) 415-5955 (Fax)

E-mail: Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov
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